
From: Loretta Armock  
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 7:15 PM
To: City Clerk <cityclerk@grand-rapids.mi.us>
Subject: 3ed ward

Marshall Kilgore had the best statement as viewed on this post. He will represent the ward better as he 
has the community needs in mind. Things like affordable housing, private and public investment and 
environmental oncerns are so important. He identified all three.
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